
VJB41. MANAGEMENT TEAM RESTRUCTURE

The Board considered a report by the Assessor and Electoral Registration
Officer proposing a revision to the management team structure.

Following a review of the current management team structure, the
Assessor and Electoral and Registration Officer proposed a revised
structure. This, in addition to ensuring the effective delivery of services,
would result in savings to the Board. It was proposed that the post of
Depute Assessor is deleted and the post of Assistant Assessor is
enhanced. In addition, it was proposed that the Assistant Assessor is
appointed as a depute Electoral Registration Officer in terms of the
Representation of the People Act 1983. It was anticipated that the
proposed restructure would realise savings of £76,000 a year and would
be followed by further restructuring within the service. It was proposed that
£15,000 is retained to facilitate, if necessary, further restructure.

Decision

The Board AGREED:-

(1) the first phase of the restructure -
the removal of the Depute Assessor’s post and the
enhancement of the current Assistant Assessor’s post.

(2) the retention of £15,000 to be available, if
necessary, to facilitate the further restructure of the
organisation.


